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10th January 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Our New School Website Is Launched! 
 

I am delighted to share that our new school website has launched today! 
 

Please do visit the site to get a ‘feel’ for how it works and to begin to navigate your way around the site! 
 

We are really pleased with the site which, we believe, celebrates everything about The Cedar School! 
 

There are a few sections still to be fully updated but the majority of the content is on the site! 
 

The site works across devices, including mobile devices. 
 

You can keep track of letters in the section ‘News’ – ‘Letters to Parents/Carers’. 
 

We also have a ‘News Feed’ in the section ‘News’ where any latest key news will be shared.  The three most 

recently published ‘News Feed’ articles are also accessible on the Home Page of the website. 
 

If your child needs to access any Home Leaning activities, they are available under ‘Learning’ – ‘Remote 

Education’.  All of the Home Learning content from the old site is on the new site! 
 

If we ever have need to share an urgent message, it will appear in a box at the top of the Home Page; we 

would, of course, also email families in the event of an urgent communication! 
 

The website address remains the same as before. 
 

Huge thanks to the company FSE Design with whom we have worked in creating this new website for Cedar! 
 

Enjoy! 
 

With my very best wishes as always, 

 
 

 

 

 

Neil Revell 

Headteacher 


